
 

Notice of Office Relocation 

 

We are pleased to announce the relocation of our office to the following address 

as of 26 August 2024, including changes of our phone numbers. 

We look forward to continuing to work with you. 

 

1. New Address 

Gotenyama Trust Tower 16th Floor, 

4-7-35 Kita-Shinagawa, Shinagawa-ku, 

Tokyo 140-0001, Japan 

   Please see a map at https://maps.app.goo.gl/X1EQ897UkLcMUBCo7 

 

2. Access 

(1) 5 minutes walk from Kita-Shinagawa Station (Keikyu Line) 

      https://maps.app.goo.gl/EQMFfZiHRXM4PP4f9 

(2) 10 minutes walk from Takanawa Exit of Shinagawa Station (JR Line) 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/6qw9fjixzcLsH2Xf9 

(3) 14 minutes walk from the New East Exit  of Osaki Station (Rinkai Line) 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/Z27H3932dhZH4JMc6 

(4) Free shuttle bus departs from/arrives at Shinagawa Station every 5-10 

minutes.  

For the shuttle bus schedule, please visit https://www.trustcity-g.com/en/access#bus 

 

3. For Further Information 

International Affairs Division 

From 26 August 2024: Phone: +81-3-6880-7085 Fax: +81-3-6880-7088  

Before the relocation : Phone: +81-3-5708-7091 Fax: +81-3-5708-7094 

Enquiry Form: https://www.jha.or.jp/en/inquiry/jha/  
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